
29 April 2024

Class 3

This week in Class 3, we have been exploring a new artist 'Georgia O'Keeffe' in Art. We have
enjoyed studying her work, learning about her artistic choices and history, and we have begun to
annotate and imitate her style when sketching and shading flowers. Well done for an excellent
week, Class 3.


